
Dear Committee On Energy and Environment,
I support SB 583.  I'm in favor of a moratorium on the very largest of large dairies until the impacts of industrial dairies, including 
impacts to air quality, climate, water quality, water supplies, small and medium-sized dairies, community and worker health and 
animal welfare, have been adequately studied and addressed through laws and rules.  These large scale industrial operation place 
very high demand on our natural resources and the climate.  These things should be studied before moving ahead with more mega 
dairies.
Respectively,
Peter Murray


